
 October 25, 2022 

 Dear CCSD 46 Community, 

 I wish to express my gratitude to our community for working together to keep students and staff 
 safe yesterday. Staff members changed course a number of times as our information about the 
 situation changed, and they did so with understanding and flexibility. Our students were 
 outstanding at following directions. I also greatly appreciate our parent/guardian community, as 
 you displayed support of our actions, knowing that safety is a high and shared priority. 

 Today, we returned to our normal procedures, but with a heightened sense of alert, which is the 
 “A” in our ALICE training. If at any time law enforcement officials let us know that there is again 
 the possibility of danger in our geographical area, we are prepared to return  to a soft lockdown. 

 As a reminder, ALICE training for our students will occur this week. All schools are conducting 
 the training either Wednesday or Thursday. As was indicated in individual school newsletters 
 last week, grade-banded trainings have been posted on the  Parent/Student Resources page  of 
 our website so that parents and guardians can review them. Yesterday’s activity in our 
 community, coupled with a school shooting that occurred in St. Louis yesterday, highlighted the 
 importance of this training. 

 Thank you again for your partnership as we work together to keep our school communities safe. 

 Sincerely, 

 Dr. Lynn Glickman 
 Superintendent 
 CCSD 46 

http://www.d46.org/parents.asp

